
 

From: jamieallenvaughn@yahoo.com 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory Vaccines 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 5:19:40 PM 

Dear State Board of Health, 

I am writing in to support mandatory vaccines for all NSHE institutions, including UNR. My 
husband is an educator there and I'd really like him to be safe. I am a public school teacher and 
mandating vaccines allows me to be safer in classes, and keeps our public school community 
safe. This pandemic is worse now because of the lack of care by other community members. 
Someone needs to step up to help keep our community safe and by mandating vaccines, we 
can all move in that direction. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jamie Vaughn 
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